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Ann Hillier

From: D KIRCHER <d2kircher@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 3:26 PM
To: Ann Hillier
Cc: Darren Hanson
Subject: Proposed Hanson Dock on Fletcher Bay

Hi Annie, 
 
It has been suggested that it would be desirable to paint the proposed structure brown along the lines of the Hidden 
Cove Park dock recently constructed in Port Madison.  This would mitigate the visual impact of a long aluminum 
structure.  Would you pursue this mitigation with Mr. Hanson? 
 
Thank you for joining the Marine Access Committee meeting recently.  I found the information you shared and the 
discussion helpful. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dave Kircher 
Harbor Steward 
 
Sent from my iPad 


